Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and
Transportation, NMSS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Your Ref: SGTB:GMB
71-0286

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

™hank you for your above referenced letter of September 29, 1989.

We would like to request renewal of our QA program pursuant to
10 CFR Part 71; to this end please find enclosed our check in the

amount of $150.
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2404 South Purdue
Oklanoma City, OK 73128
Tel (405) 6811085
Fax (405) 685 7601

Yours sincerely,
B.P.B. Wireline Services

Andrew nolds
Radiation Safety Officer
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BPB Instruments, Inc. dba BPB Wireline Services
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